
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
On December 7, 2021 at 10:30 A.M., during its regular meeting, the Millard County Commission 
will hold a public hearing to receive public comment relative to the improvement and 
possible relocation of part of the road known as Baker Lane (100 East extension) south of 
Fillmore. 
 


